

## Meeting #12 Minutes (8-7-22)

### CHECK-INS

- Avian - got in touch with talquin port-a-potties, they said they will drop them off Friday before Homecoming and pick them up the Monday after
  - Going to check TMH again later this week
- Natalie - Alexis and I drafted what we're going to send to past participants, we just need to include the date and details of the upcoming sale once those are finalized
  - going to send the info out in the next couple days
- Alexea - we are about to switch companies to Fullpress for shirts and bibs (will be cheaper than last year)
  - Chelsea said she put the new medals in chiefs storage (in the field house)
  - Idea for the insert: promote the new Chiefs uniform similar to the evolution t-shirt
    - “These are the past uniforms, I wonder what the next one’s going to be?”
    - Possibly include information on what year the uniforms were in use and what was happening during each time frame

### TASKS

- PR - get in touch with Dave Westberry to see if he is interested in announcing for the next race
- Registration - have everything ordered for race boxes and virtual packs no later than the first week of classes (8/22), create a bib design for review (keep shirt and logo design in mind)
- Race Director - email Full Press about a sponsorship deal
- Co-Race Director - look for last year’s balloon arch order and place an order for this year’s race
- Keep up the great work!

Happy Pre-Season!! (no meeting next Sunday)